
January 2022

varEmail


Dear varTitle varFirstName varLastName,


A new year brings with it an excellent opportunity to restart our love and faith for our Lord.  Whether 2021 brought joy, 
fulfillment and success or you had to struggle, faced setbacks and grief, you can look ahead to 2022 with positivity and 
hope.

 

Let us end the current year with gratitude in our hearts and begin the new year with faith and peace.   We move into 
another year with the conviction that Our Lord blesses us and always wants the best for us. 

 

Our Holy Father Pope Francis has a special intention for us this year:

 


As we start a new year, we ask you to bless us with true fraternity.   We pray for all those suffering from 
religious discrimination and persecution.   May their own rights and dignity be recognized, which 
originate from being brothers and sisters in the human family.


 

May God’s blessings shower upon you and bestow upon each of you a bright, healthy and peaceful new year.    


St Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action



